
From: ROCQUE MERRITT
To: Robert Maul
Subject: Re: Green mtn phase 2
Date: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 12:06:21 PM

 Robert 

      In following up with our phone conversation on 5/11/2017. 
I would like to request that you look at extending   streets, in phase 2, of the green mountain
Subdivision to the south line of  our property. ( 3 lots, 173191000,  173185000, and
173159000, to the north total of 56 acres ), to give access in future development.  if you have
any questions please call me at (360)798-3380,.

 Thanks
 Rocque Merritt 

On Thu, May 11, 2017 at 9:02 AM, Robert Maul <RMaul@cityofcamas.us> wrote:

NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE: This e-mail account is public domain. Any
correspondence from or to this e-mail account may be a public record. Accordingly, this e-
mail, in whole or in part may be subject to disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of
any claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an external party.
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